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MEMORANDUM

TO:


Jerry Montag, Registrar 











FROM:
Gayle R. Davis, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
University Curriculum Committee Action

DATE:

February 25, 2009


Cc:

Attached Distribution List


This is to inform you that I have approved the following and have forwarded the original, signed forms to the Registrar’s Office.  

NEW COURSE:
UCC Log#

[6672]
BMS 252
Anatomy and Physiology I for second degree nursing – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6670]
BMS 253
Anatomy and Physiology II for second degree nursing – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6752]
ECO 412
Applied Mathematical Economics – 3 Credits:  Approved
[6591]
ED 378
Universal Design for Learning:  Elementary – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6590]
ED 379
Universal Design for Learning:  Secondary – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6587]
ED 485
The Context of Educational Issues – 2 Credits:  Approved

[6612]
LAS 320
Model Organization of American States – 3 Credits:  Approved




NEW COURSE: With General Education Impact

[6588]
ED 315
Diverse Perspectives on Education – 3 Credits:   Approved



      [add to US Diversity Cultural Emphasis]
[6688]
NUR 344
Healthy Aging:  A Lifelong Journey  – 3 Credits:  Approved


      [add to Human Journey Theme]


CHANGE COURSE: DROP
UCC Log#
[6582]
ED 350

Current Practices in Elementary Education – 1 Credit:  Approved

[6530]
ED 480

Professional Development in Teacher Education – 2 Credits:  Approved
PROGRAM CHANGE:

College of Education

       
Education

[6585]
Professional Program for Undergraduate Teacher Education – Change in Program Sequence 
      and Some Program Changes:  Approved


Kirkhof College of Nursing



School of Nursing 
[6679]    BSN Degree Program – Change in Program Requirements:  Approved
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